M.S. "MORVIKEN".

This vessel 1s bullding by Messrs. Oresundsvarvet -
Yard No. 49 - and no detall plans of the tanks in question are
available in this Office.

It 1s therefore submitted a copy of the Owners'! letter
be forwarded to the Gothenburg Surveyors, who should be asked
to furnish their remarks.

In the case of the sister vessel, the "DAGMAR SALEN",
the tanks in question are reported on the First Entry Report aml
in the Reglster Book as for vegetable oll, although as far as
can be seen from the plans availeble it would appear that the
construgtion and riveting are suitable for fuel oil flash point
above 150° F. The Surveyors might therefore also furnish

their remarks 1in respect of the tanks in that vessel.
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